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Welcome to Your Home at the Hall!
Boland Hall Lobby Blessing/Room Blessings

October 2022 Volume 2

On Thursday, September 22, the Department of Housing &
Residence Life was excited to welcome many members of the
Seton Hall University community to Boland Hall to bless its
new lobby. President Dr. Joseph Nyre, Vice President Fr. Colin
Kay, and Resident Assistant Joseph Barrood provided remarks
regarding this transformative improvement to our residential
experience and, as part of larger renovations, our campus.

HRL is thrilled that students, families, and visitors are all
enjoying the beautiful addition to one of our first-year
residence halls. If you have not yet visited the new lobby, we
would love for you to come visit!

Click here to view photos from the Boland Hall Blessing.

As you know, additional blessings were offered by Campus
Ministry in the residence halls. Thank you to everyone who
participated in this opportunity. The program was a success.
We look forward to offering the opportunity again next year!

https://www.flickr.com/photos/setonhall/albums/72177720301959537


SHU BLUE from Your ACs!

FYA President: Katelyn Van Clief

FYA Vice President: Aaliyah Zenelovic

FYA Marketing Chair: Wendy Cardona

Aquinas Hall Governor: Skylar Smith

Boland Hall Governor: Kaitlyn Weising

October 2022 Volume 2

We are proud to announce your newly elected E-Board for Inter-Hall Council! These members will host
programs for you all that are centered on building the residential community and be a great resource
and liaison to our department. Please join us in congratulating them!

Week of October 11 - Floor Meetings
Week of October 18 - Health & Safety Room Checks
Tuesday, October 19 - Thanksgiving Break Housing App. Opens
Friday, October 28 - Room Change Period Ends
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Helpful Links:

Important Dates :

Fire Safety Month Programming:

Thank you to everyone who attended the Housing & Residence Life
Challenge hosted by the Department of Athletics. Near 150 residential
students represented our residential community. Congratulations to
Neumann Hall's first floor (and RA Danyeris Lopez) for winning the
challenge! We hope to host more challenges in the future.

Join Campus Ministry for Night Prayer Monday through Thursday at
10:08pm in the Xavier Hall Chapel!

Other Updates:

RA Information Sessions:

UCA President: Sahan Theegala

UCA Vice President: Aisling Jones-Wallerton

UCA Marketing Chair: Morgan Frye

Xavier Hall Governor: Michael Bavas

Follow Inter-Hall Council on Insta - @interhallcouncil

Note: October's sessions are in McNulty Amphitheater

https://www.shu.edu/housing/index.cfm
https://www.shu.edu/housing/break-housing.cfm
https://www.shu.edu/housing/meal-plans.cfm
https://dineoncampus.com/setonhalldining
https://shu.campuslabs.com/engage/
https://events.shu.edu/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZwDR-I35ITo

